
PUBLIC VET IS COMING TO KNOX!!! (CATS ONLY PLEASE!) 

 

Mayor Estok is pleased to announce that Public Vet will be visiting Knox on 

Saturday, November 7th and Sunday, November 8th.  

Public Vet (formally known as Neuter Scooter) is a low-cost spaying and 

neutering mobile clinic for CATS ONLY.   Public Vet is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) 

corporation dedicated to stopping animal suffering, neglect by promoting 

responsible animal welfare practices, promoting healthy animal 

companionships and assisting communities with well managed cat 

populations.   

Registration for this clinic is to be completed online through Public Vet at 

simply pub.vet, then go to BOOK ONLINE and scroll down to the City of Knox 

clinics for November 7th or November 8th and click on SIGN ME UP.   

The cost per cat is $80.00.  Other services are also available for a fee, such as 

rabies vaccination, flea and ear mite treatment, and deworming. Those fees 

are listed on the Public Vet website. 

If you have feral (wild) cats, not just cats living outside, please visit the 

website for more information.  If the cat is determined by the Public Vet Staff 

to be feral the cost is $40.00. 

Once the online registration is complete, owners will be given their arrival 

time, location of the clinic and all pre-surgery and transporting instructions 

for your cat. The exact location of the clinic is not given until you are fully 

registered online. 

If you have any questions or need assistance in registering your cat(s), please 

call the Mayor’s office at 772-4553.  Thank you for your cooperation.   
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